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Letter from the Board of Education 
October 21, 2021 

 
 
RE: Board Correspondence – Foundation Skills Assessment 
 
Dear Mr. Inscho, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated September 23, 2021. It was shared at a public meeting 
held on September 29, 2021. 
 
On behalf of the Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools’ Board of Education (“Board”) I 
wanted to thank you for taking the time to share your comments and concerns on the 
B.C. Ministry of Education’s Foundation Skills Assessment (FSA).  
 
The district intends to focus on the ministerial requirements to administer the FSA each 
and every year. Portions of these results are included in the annual Framework for 
Enhancing Student Learning report. In our district, they can be found in the District 
Review Story.  
 
Furthermore, the Board of Education supports the First Nation Education Steering 
Committee’s use of the FSA student data to support Indigenous student achievement.  
 
We look forward to seeing the outcome of future collaborations, including all education 
partners, to improve the Foundation Skills Assessment for the betterment of all students. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charlene McKay 
Board Chair 
 
  

 

https://indd.adobe.com/view/d3490e96-2671-4fe8-92cd-9b6332bfbb9a
https://indd.adobe.com/view/d3490e96-2671-4fe8-92cd-9b6332bfbb9a
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